
General 	National Archives 
Services 	and 
Administration Records Service Washington, DC 20408 

February 23, 1979 

Mr. Harold Weisberg 
Route 12 
Frederick, MD 21701 

Dear Mr. Weisberg: 

Thank you for your letter of February 7, 1979, concerning the records 

of the Warren Commission. 

I am sorry that we cannot furnish you free copies of the documents made 

available for research in 1978. There is, however, a balance of $57.00 

in your deposit account. We shall be pleased to furnish you the copies 

and charge them to your account if you want us to do so. 

Sincerely, 

 

V(MISS) JANE F. SMITH 
Director 
Civil Archives Division 


